
D K C NEWSLETTER 

Next meeting - AWARDS NIGHT 

MEMBERSHIP 

January 30, 1981 (Friday) 

7:00 - Social hour - BYOL 
7:30- Pot luck dinner. Beverage will be furnished. Please 

bring a main dish, salad, vegetable, or dessert. 
Let's make it festive! 

8:15 - Presentation of awards. 

Announced for Associate Membership, to be voted on at the next business 
meeting (in February): 

Karen Belury 
P.O. Box 7905 
Durham, NC 27708 

Approved as Associate Members: 

Pam & Dale Wurster 
307 Carl Drive 
Chapel Hill, NC 27514 

Barbara Boyd, Maria & Lewis Walker, Keith Price 

Change of address: 
Hr. & Mrs. Howard Haines 
3203 S. Manitoba 
Tuscon, AZ 85730 Tel: 601/885-4749 

COURSE ON CANINE REPRODUCTION ANNOUNCED: DKC has received a brochure about a 
short course on "Canine Reproduction and Artificial Insemination for the 
Serious Breeder and Veterinarian" - March 19-21, 1981, sponsored by 
the College of Veterinary Medicine at Colorado State University. The 
registration fee is $250.00. Registration is limited, so early regis­
tration is urged. If you are interested in knowing more about the 
program before the January meeting, contact Pat Lawrence (383-2748.) 
After the January meeting, the brochure will be on the Club Ho use 
bulletin board. 

Because of the holidays, there is no further club news since our last meeting. 
We're looking forward to a busy new year, and hope you'll help us start it 
off by attending Awards Night. 

If you haven't already paid your dues, please send a check now to Mary Hol land . 

To all a HAPPY NEW YEAR! 


